
 
 

 

2400 Bisso Lane Ste. A/100 
Concord, CA 94520 

www.amr.net 

To: All AMR Contra Costa County Field Personnel 

 

From: Brandon Niven, Clinical Education Specialist 

 

Date: January 21, 2021 

 

Re: Glucagon Product Change 

 

 

Due to a back order of the current Glucagon prefilled syringes, you should soon expect to see on the 

ambulance single dose vials that we have used in the past. If you are not familiar with this particular 

product it is nearly identical in its preparation and administration, with the exception of having to draw up 

the sterile water in a syringe before mixing it with the powder. The reconstituted solution should be clear 

and of water-like consistency. 

 
To be clear, there is nothing wrong with the current prefilled syringe kits that are currently on the 

ambulance, and you should continue to use them as stock remains. 

 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact your division Supervisor or CES. 


